
Ms. Georgia A McColough is a dedicated member of the Pollard Memorial Library 
Foundation (PMLF). She serves on the Author Night and Lipman Award Committees. 

Georgia, born and raised in Lowell, was introduced to the Pollard Memorial Library as a 
young school girl.  She was fascinated by the immense size of the library, the beauty of 
its architecture and the stacks and stacks of books and wondered who could possibly 
read all those books? So, she took on the task herself, book by book she toiled her way 
through the voluminous inventory (not all of them of course). She found herself visiting 
libraries wherever she went and found them to be both meditative and stimulating. She 
professes libraries to all, young and old and of all ethnicities. “Use your library”, she 
says, “it offers endless fulfillment to the curious mind.” 

 


